
September 24, 2010

Federal Communication Commission

Equipment Authorization Division, Application Process Branch

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21048

U.S.A

Re: Request for confidentiality regarding the application for Certification for FCCID – VMY-UTV1

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

Pursuant to Paragraphs §0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission Rules  (47 C.F.R.) and the Section  §552(b)

(4) of the Freedom of Information Act, Unitron hearing Inc requests confidential treatment for the 

documents filed for the above products 

Short term Confidentiality

Unitron hearing Inc requests that the Commission withhold the following documents for public viewing until 

12/12/2010.

o External Photographs

Although the above product will begin to market, these documents reveal technical and design information 

that has not been publicly disclosed. The above exhibits contain Unitron hearing Inc’s trade secrets and 

proprietary information that could be of benefit to our competitors regarding the design of our Wireless 

A2DP source, this material is not customarily available to the general public and we request that it be 

withheld from public inspection.



No other items submitted as part of the equipment authorization filing process are deemed confidential. The 

above exhibits contain Unitron hearing Inc's  trade secrets and proprietary information that could be of 

benefit to our competitors regarding the design of our Wireless speaker, This material is not customarily 

available to the general public and we request that it be withheld from public inspection.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jason Lin

Assistant Manager  E&E department , SGS Taiwan


